
S.F. No. 3656 and H.F. No. 4099, which had been referred to the Chief Clerk for​
comparison, were examined and found to be not identical.​

Both bills relate to the subject of state government, but there are substantial differences.​

Patrick D. Murphy​
Chief Clerk, House of Representatives​April 30, 2018​
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